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Judge McEwen Swears 
In Former Intern 

 
 
On December 16, 2022, Judge McEwen administered the Oath of Admission to The 
Florida Bar to Krystle Cacci. 

Krystle had spent time as a Federal Judicial Graduate 
Extern with Judge McEwen before going on to become a 
Senior Attorney of the Appellate Division and Assistant 
Director of Pro Bono Operations with the Statewide 
Guardian ad Litem Office.  

The swearing-in was attended by her mother, Simone 
Marstiller, retired state appellate judge, who held the Bible 
upon which Krystle placed her right hand to take the Oath of 
Admission.  

Many other family members and friends attended, both in 
person and virtually via Zoom (yet another way Zoom has 
improved our lives).  

Please join us in welcoming Krystle to the Florida Bar. 

 


